
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 11:36:40 AM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 3:41 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Peter Deruytter

-- Phone --
Ontario

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hello,
Please do not allow Hydro One to increase their rates.  They already charge enough.  For example, my bill from
April 2 - July 6 (3 months) was a total of
$283.09 for the use of 821 kWh.  This is broken down to:
Electricity: $84.64
Delivery: $213.84
Regulatory Charges: $4.32
HST: 39.36
Ontario electricity rebate: ($59.07)

Hydro Ones Q2 profit for 2021 is $238million dollars!  They don't need to increase the price.
Thank you for your time.

-- Attachment --




